
A9
27

/28
-1

SAMPLE BALLOT FOR CARROLL COUNTY
STATE PRIMARY AND COUNTY GENERAL ELECTION HELD ON August 1, 2024 Precinct  NEWSPAPER

EARLY VOTING FOR THE AUGUST 1, 2024 ELECTIONS will be Friday, July 12 through Saturday, July 27. Weekday voting will be 8:30 
a.m.-4 p.m. Saturday (July 13, 20, 27) voting, will be 9 a.m.-NOON.

SAMPLE BALLOTS FOR AUGUST 1, 2024 ELECTIONS
STATE PRIMARY AND COUNTY GENERAL

The Carroll County Election Commission announces VOTING for the State Primary and County General Elections on August 1, 2024. 
Registered voters, in Carroll County, may cast a ballot on Election Day by personal appearance at their designated polling location or during 
Early Voting, in the Election Offi ce. 
TN state law requires voters to have Federal or State government issued photo ID to vote, unless an exception applies. College student IDs 
will not be accepted. The voters must have photo identifi cation when they present themselves to vote. 


